SPECIAL MEETING
(road inspection)
PELICAN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
October 6, 2022
1:00 PM
Pelican Township Hall

The meeting was called to order at 1:00 PM by Chair Morris.
Morris led the reciting of the Pledge of Allegiance.
Morris volunteered to record the minutes of the meeting.
Supervisors in attendance: Dennis Morris, Giles Radtke and Tom Boldt
There were no members of the public present.
Morris declared a quorum was present.

Road inspection: The Supervisors discussed a plan for the fall road inspection. Morris presented
highlights from the Minnesota Association of Townships “best practices for road inspections”.
Previous road inspections have focused primarily on the condition of the road surfaces. The board
decided that the road inspection should also include observations on condition of the road
shoulders as well as the road right of way conditions including ditch mowing, brushing, tree

trimming and dead tree removal.

The board agreed to classify all Pelican Township roads as Good, Fair or Poor during the inspection
using the following guidelines: roads needing major work in 1-2 years classified Poor, 3-9 years Fair

and 10 years or more Good.

The meeting was recessed at 1:15 PM. Following the road inspection, the meeting will be
reconvened at 4:00 PM on October 6, 2022 at the Pelican Township Hall.
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Dennis Morris, recording secretary




CONTINUED SPECIAL MEETING
(road inspection)

PELICAN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
October 6, 2022
4:00 PM
Pelican Township Hall

The continued meeting was called to order at 4:00 PM by Chair Morris. The meeting
was a continuation of a Special Meeting held October 6, 2022 at 1:00 PM that closed at
1:15 PM and was continued to October 6, 2022 at 4:00 PM.

Morris volunteered to record the minutes of the meeting.

Supervisors in attendance: Dennis Morris, Giles Radtke and Tom Boldt.
There were no members of the public present.

Morris declared a quorum was present.

Road inspection: The Supervisors discussed their notes and observations from the road
inspection that was attended by Morris, Radtke and Boldt. All roads in the township
were traveled for inspection. After a discussion of the condition of the roads, the board
made a classification of all roads as: Poor, Fair or Good. The board also discussed the
condition of the road shoulders and right of way. Notations will be included in the road
report regarding the condition of road shoulders and right of way conditions. Radtke
volunteered to complete a list of road classifications for the October 11, 2022 township
board meeting,

There being no other business the reconvened meeting was adjourned at 4:50 PM.
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